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FOR TO US A SON IS GIVEN!  

 

 

RAMPANT READERS! 
KEIRA F, EMILY S, BROOKLYN W, OWEN K, AMY V, 
ABLE T, ETHAN S, MELANIE K, SHYANNE S, LOGAN S, 
JACKSON W, STARLA F. 

Congratulations South Shore Readers! This month we 
recognized those students in our school that show a 
passion for reading. Research proves that students who 
excel at reading and read very often do best in school. 
Keep reading South Shore! 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
• Dec. 5: Christmas Concert Start 6:30 pm (students 

6:10 pm) 

• Dec. 8: Sausage Orders In (p.m.)  

• Dec. 15: Afternoon concert at Deer Run (Parents and 
siblings welcome. Dismissal from church) 

• Dec. 19: Volleyball Tournament 

• Dec. 20: Student of The Month  

• Dec. 22: Last Day of School Before Christmas Break 

• Dec. 25: Christmas Day: We pray that you have a 
wonderful Christmas day filled with love and laughter 
as you celebrate the birth of our savior, Jesus Christ!  

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

FOR TO US A CHILD IS BORN, TO US 
A SON IS GIVEN, AND THE 

GOVERNMENT WILL BE ON HIS 
SHOULDERS AND HE WILL BE 

CALLED: WONDERFUL COUNSELOR, 
MIGHTY GOD, EVERLASTING 
FATHER, PRINCE OF PEACE! 

 

 
 

SOUTH SHORE GIVES THIS CHRISTMAS 
Our students are learning the meaning 

behind giving gifts at Christmas and 

helping the less fortunate. Brooklyn and 

Jackson help to load the car with 

Shoeboxes for Samaritan’s Purse. Thank 

you to all of the families that donated!   
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OZOBOT FUN! 
ROBOTICS KICK OFF AT SOUTH SHORE WAS A 

HUGE SUCCESS! 
Miss Annabelle came to assist the Grade 7/8 class with 
learning to code and use our new ozobots! Students 
really enjoyed this hands-on activity which gives them a 
head start for Science and Technology at the high school 
level. Our 7/8’s will be teaming up with younger students 
to bring robotics to all of our classes!  
 

 

First Nation Villages 
In Social Studies the Grade 4 class has been learning about Canada’s 
First Nations People. Students have been studying the similarities 
and differences between their way of life and ours. Samuel S, Amy V, 
Ayden F and Ivan S built their village using sticks, bark, wood, felt, 
clay, twine, Styrofoam and paint. They told me that usually villages 
were near water because they didn’t have running water back then. 
Even though our lives are much different now, something can be 
learnt from the passion that the First Nations people had for 
preserving nature.   

 

 

MEAN, MEDIAN, MODE = CHAOS! 
 

 
 
Grade 5/6 students enjoy the hands-on 

approach to Mathematics as they study 

Mean, Median and Mode… and they 

REALLY enjoyed destroying their towers 

when they were finished! When students 

are actively involved in the learning 

process they are much more likely to 

retain information. 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 

South Shore remembered during our 
Remembrance Day assembly. Our Grade 5/6 
class lead a meaningful and creative assembly 
encouraging all of us to be thankful for the 
freedom we have. Thank you 
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  JK’s and SK’s @ Kingsville Fire Station    Hannah K, JK 

                             

JK and SK students enjoyed their time so much at the fire department that they were inspired to create 

beautiful artwork and fantastic journal entries! Great job JK/SK Friends! 

                         

 Chloe B., Sk        SOUTH SHORE GIVES TO THOSE IN NEED IN OUR COMMUNITY 

Merry 

   Christmas! 
 

Our Kindergarteners have been busy learning all 

about the different people in our community. This 

year South Shore collected 812 Items to donate to 

The Salvation Army. An enormous thank you to all the 

parents at our school who generously donated!   

 

Christmas Haiku: by Andrew W. 
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An enormous THANK YOU to Lisa Friesen and everyone who helped with this year’s 

float for the Leamington Christmas Parade. A beautiful float, so many happy 

children, community fellowship, all to celebrate this most HOLY   NIGHT   ! 

We wish you a very merry 

Christmas full of love, 

peace and happiness, as 

together we remember 

Godõs Greatest Gift, Our 

Lord and Savior, Jesus 

Christ! 


